





ATTACHMENT 9a
User Experience Interviews: 
Recruitment Email, English





Subject: Participating in User Experience Interview

Thank you for your continued participation in the study on prostate cancer screening funded by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) Division of Cancer Prevention and Control. As a next step in the study process, we would like to invite you to participate in a brief interview to hear more about your thoughts on Talk to Nathan About Prostate Cancer Screening. The interview will take about 20 minutes to complete. You will receive a $25 gift card for your participation. 
 
Within the next week, you will receive a call from someone on our team to see if you are willing to participate in this discussion. For questions in the meantime, please contact the study manager, Danielle Nielsen, at Danielle.Nielsen@icf.com.  
 
Thank you for your participation. 


